St. Peter Church Parish Council meeting
January 14, 2020

Present: Liz Woodcock, Mike Berry, Ted Krausser, Gay Landaiche, Fr. Auggie

Beth is sick
Randy and Peggy are in the Holy Land
Didi and Sharon had conflicts

Bishop David has asked Fr. Auggie to serve as the Vicar for the Religious in the Diocese (for the religious orders).  Fr. Tom just approved Fr. Auggie to stay for 3 more years (July 2023) and Fr. Auggie will complete his canon law degree in June 2020.
(Terms usually last 6 years, renewable for 3 and then 3 more)

Finance update –
Working on closing out December financials; there was an uptick in donations after Fr. Auggie sent a letter

Strategic Plan – 
Liz, Don and Fr. Auggie have met with Leo several times.  Leo has also met with the staff.  Hope to implement the plan by April.

Leo is working on small group strategic plan meetings in geographic locations.  Set up a master calendar for all events – social and business.  

Strategic Plan Q & A with Fr. Auggie

Other business –
Concerns with communication – issues with Flocknotes, databases, etc…

Next meeting - 
[bookmark: _GoBack]February 11, 2020 – 6:30 pm
Mike Berry’s house
2218 Jefferson Ave.
Memphis, TN 38104

